DUSTBANE

Price Revision
New Pricing Effective July T, 2022 April 28, 2022

To our valued distributors,

We would like to thank you for your continued support and loyalty during these uncertain times as we strive to
provide market leading cleaning solutions.

We continue to experience unprecedented cost increases on raw materials, packaging, and freight. We have been
working very hard to mitigate these increased costs but a price revision has become necessary.

As aresult of these challenges, Dustbane will be implementing a price adjustment effective July 1,2022. Accordingly,
all purchase orders shipped on or before June 30, 2022, will be invoiced using existing pricing. Orders shipped in

July will be invoiced using the new July 1, 2022 pricing.

Thank you for your business and understanding in these challenging times. Take care and stay safe.

Marc Galarneau
Senior Vice-President
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